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Rep. Schnieder:

This bill is a redraft of 2007 AB−4, with the following changes:

1.  The bill also covers a “motor vehicle title loan,” which has the same definition as in
2007 AB−529.  Is that definition okay?

2.  The bill allows for the recovery of damages.  The damages language is based on s.
425.304, except that I did not include the $1,000 limit on twice the finance charge that
is included in s. 425.304.
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